To Whom it May Concern,

| want to officially oppose this bill! This bill will discriminate against a minority population, on vaccine
injury and the impossibility of getting a medical exemption in Oregon, and on the fact that Oregon’s
unvaccinated rate is only 2.6%.

Families should have a right to Individualized care and medical freedom. My son was vaccinated and
then started having issues. We did several tests and found out he has a mutated MTHFR Gene. Which
means for him his body does not rid itself of toxins like others can. Because of this family history, and
others similar, we should have the right to make an informed decision with other children and siblings.
This right should not be taken away!

Thank you
Karen Benton
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